

6 July 2021

Auckland DHB
Chief Executive's Office
Level 12
Building 1
Auckland City Hospital
PO Box 92189
Victoria Street West
Auckland 1142

Ph: (09) 630-9943 ext: 22342 Email: ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

K Roe

By email: fyi-request-15682-2fcf0bae@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Roe

Re: Official Information Act request - Payroll information on psychiatrists staff

I refer to your Official Information Act (OIA) request dated 8 June 2021 requesting the following information:

I am requesting to be supplied with payroll information as at 7 September 2020 as to:

- 1) The names and registration numbers of all psychiatrists employed by the ADHB
- 2) The salary band and the FTE each of them is employed to work
- 3) The location of their employment (e.g., Grafton Hospital and / or Taylor Centre etc.)

I am wanting the information itemised such that a particular in 1 is in the same row as a particular in 2 is on the same row as a particular in 3.

Your request is for employee specific information, and to the extent this information is not publically available elsewhere, for example registration details are available on the Medical Council website, we have determined to withhold the information in order to protect the privacy of individuals pursuant to s9(2)(a) OIA.

You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Auckland DHB website.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE

aune

Chief Executive of Te Toka Tumai (Auckland District Health Board)